
 

 

 

November 7, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission  
Capitol Building, 1st Floor  
500 E. Capitol Avenue  
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
 

Re: Withdrawal of Notification of Pro Forma Assignment of Certificate of 
Authority from Mobilitie, LLC to Network Technology SD, LLC 

 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

 
 By letter dated March 1, 2016, Mobilitie, LLC (“Mobilitie,”) and Network Technology SD, LLC 
(“Network Technology SD,”) (collectively the “Parties”), notified the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission (“Commission”) of the proposed pro forma assignment of Mobilitie’s Certificate of 
Authority to Network Technology SD (“Transaction”).   
 

After further review, and discussions with Commission staff, the Parties no longer intend to 
proceed with the Transaction.  Mobilitie will continue to hold and operate under its authorization 
granted by the Commission.  Network Technology SD will not obtain its own authorization or operate 
in South Dakota at this time.  Accordingly, the Parties hereby withdraw their March 1, 2016 
Notification.  
 
 If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned directly.   

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
        

Michael P. Donahue 
Marashlian & Donahue, PLLC 
1420 Spring Hill Road, Suite 401 
McLean, VA 22102 
Tel: 703-714-1319 
Fax: 703-563-6222 
Email: mpd@commlawgroup.com 
 
Counsel for Mobilitie, LLC and Network 
Technology SD, LLC 
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